Since April we have been speaking to people
who live and work in Burneside, Bowston, the
parishes of Strickland Ketel and Strickland
Roger, and Community Stakeholders about
the vision for the future of the village. We have
done this through a website, online workshops
and one-to-one conversations.

PLACED

PLACE EDUCATION

Now we will be running a

pop-up event to talk to you about what
we've learned and hear your views on the
community conversation so far.






